From: Roger K. Greene

To: Jamey Ayling

Cc: Debbie

Subject: Subject: Concerned Community Members: Request for Comment Period Extension CU-23-00003
Date: Monday, October 2, 2023 3:39:26 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click
links, open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender
and have verified the content is safe.

Jamie,

My wife Debbie and | have just heard of the Conditional Use Permit application for
"Fowler Creek Guest Ranch".

We just became aware of this proposal just a few days ago. It looks like this notice
was sent out less than 2

weeks ago on September 19th.  We live less than a mile away from this proposed
site and never were

given proper notice by mail or have seen any written notice posted along Fowler
Creek, FSR 4517 or

Westside roads.

We respectfully request that more time be given us to understand this proposal and
the impacts to our

neighborhood. Also, we do not understand the MDNS or optional MDNS process
and need time to research

the value and impacts of these processes being accomplished or not.

Please allow us to have additional time to consider and understand this proposal and
future impacts to our

area.

Roger and Debbie Greene

Granite Creek
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